
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Tuesday, June 14, 2022 11 :01 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03867-2022 

Subject: FW: Please read this: You approved a 178 percent increase in my electric bill. 

Good morning, 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20210015. 

Thank you. 

From: Sara Ann <saraann7@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, June 11, 2022 10:53 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Please read this: You approved a 178 percent increase in my electric bill. 

Dear Commissioner LaRosa: 

As I said, this is appalling. Do you have any plan to fix it? Thanks in advance for your response. 

https://www.floridatoday.com/stocy/opinion/2022/06/11/heres-what-got-going-solar-rate-hike-fpl­
opinion/7574716001/ 

Sara Ann Conkling 

1 




